
From: HatchAct <HatchAct@osc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 7:19 PM 
To: Daniel McGrath 
Subject: RE: Hatch Act Complaint re: DHS actions 
  

EXTERNAL SENDER 

Good evening, 
  
We received your Hatch Act complaint and will open a case file to address this matter.  
  
Kind regards, 
  
Ana Galindo-Marrone 
Chief, Hatch Act Unit 
U.S. Office of Special Counsel 

 
  
Notice:  This message and any attachments may contain information that is sensitive, confidential, or 
legally privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender and delete 
this email from your system; you should not copy, use, or disclose its contents.  Thank you for your 
cooperation. 
  
From: Daniel McGrath <daniel.mcgrath@americanoversight.org>  
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 3:19 PM 
To: HatchAct <HatchAct@osc.gov> 
Subject: Hatch Act Complaint re: DHS actions 
  
CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL Do not click on links, open attachments, or provide information unless you are 
sure the message is legitimate and the content is safe. 
  
Please find attached a complaint regarding DHS actions. 
  
Best, 
  
  
Daniel McGrath 
Counsel 
American Oversight 
daniel.mcgrath@americanoversight.org | 202.897.4213 
www.americanoversight.org | @weareoversight 
  
 




